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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK A 

 

  

Ofsted Parent View 
 

Thank you to the 167 out of 540 families who have completed the Parent View survey.  Please can we 

encourage those who haven’t yet done so to complete this by following the link below. It takes just a couple 

of minutes to register on the Ofsted site, then you can complete the quick survey, which also only takes just 

5-10 minutes: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/register 

 

 
 

 

 

 

INSET Day 
 

Friday 24 November is INSET Day so pupils do not need to attend.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Movember 
 

A number of our staff are supporting men’s mental health, suicide prevention, testicular and prostate cancer 

charities this Mo-vember. Should you wish to sponsor their efforts please follow the link below: 

https://movember.com/t/houlton-school-2023?mc=1 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ParentPay Reminder 
 

Gentle reminder to keep an eye on your child’s ParentPay balance and to top up their funds at the weekend 

for the coming week. 

 
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/register
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